JAMES N. WITKOWIAK

ALDERMAN, 12TH DIiSTRICT

July 22, 2004

Grant Langley
City Attormey
City Hall, Rm. 800

Dear Mr. Langley:

As Chair of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, I would like to request a clarification
of your office’s opinion dated June 22, 2004 for Common Council File 040411 (an
ordinance relating to the resale of tickets to entertainment and sporting events). A
question came up at committee as to whether individuals who resell tickets must have a
direct seller’s license as a condition of selling these tickets.

Because the committee feels that it cannot proceed with this matter until your office has
opined on this issue, we would appreciate a response in time for our September 7, 2004

meeting.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
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